
   
   

The Steering Committee

The Christmas holidays, traditionally, are spent with the family, it’s time to share 
thoughts and be happy, think about the year that is ending and start making plans  
for the year to come.

All Scouts, through the Promise and the Law, are brothers and sisters and as such 
belong to a family, the great family of Scouts. This is why it is a time of sharing for us, 
sincere wishes and positive thoughts to be exchanged between brothers in the family.

With this friendship in mind, we wish everyone a peaceful holiday period but also  
to encourage you to take time to lay the foundations, all together, for a new year full  
of thrilling Scout adventures.

The WFIS seeks to embody the spirit of brotherhood of the Scout movement  
as Baden-Powell had imagined it; certainly, the road is long and very tiring but  
with the help of everyone it will be a pleasure to follow it together.  
“Look wide, and even when you think you are looking wide - look wider still.”

We hope to see as many of you as possible at Scouting events in 2019.

Yours in Scouting!


